
Author response, Mulvaney, Wolff et al 

There were two requests, one from the editor and one from the editorial team. 

In response to the editor, we have added the links (including doi) for the Pangaea files in the data 
availability statement. 

In response to the request about colour of figures, we checked all figures. Although all were 
understandable under different vision impairment conditions, we nonetheless changed the colour 
scheme in Figs 3, 4 and 5, to ensure greater discernment between lines. For Figs 8b, 9 and 10, we 
have supplied versions with a different colour scheme in the supplement in addition to those in the 
main text. The ones in the supplement are accessible to those with all types of colour vision 
impairment. However given the complexity of the figures we feel there is value in making available 
figures that those without impairment will more easily appreciate in the main text. We hope this is 
acceptable. 

Section numbers were redone thoughout to avoid listing the abstract as section 1 (a mistake in the 
last version). 


